
Mr. Feather’s Headquarters 

Important Dates 

PTH NEWS 
Are you interested in getting involved with the 

PTH. Now is your chance! There are a few of 

PTH members that will be leaving us this year 

due to their children moving on to middle 

school. We are looking for people interested in 

serving on the board. Steve Henrickson is the 

nominating committee and will prepare a 

complete slate to present for voting in May. If 

you are interested in running for a position 

email shenricksen@live.com. Steve can 

provide you with details about the positions 

available if you have questions.  

 

Positions available for next year include the 

President, Vice President, and Secretary.  

 

As always, you are invited to join us for our 

next PTH meeting to hear more about 

nominations and voting. 

 

The PTH vote for the next board will occur on 

May16th. 

              

Hawk Hollow Elementary 

April 13th, 2018 

April 18th – PTH Meeting @ 6:30 

April 27th – Fun Fair 5:30-8:30 

May 4th – Institute Day/No School 

May 15th – All School Picnic 11:00-1:00 

May 16th – PTH Meeting @ 6:30 
 

ATTENTION  

KINDERGARTEN PARENTS 
Earlier this week all of our Kindergarten 

parents should have received an email 

from Panorama Educational Team 

regarding our Kindergarten Program. If 

you have completed the survey, please 

fill out the certificate attached in this 

email and send it in to your child’s 

teacher. Your child will earn a SUPER 

FEATHER BUCK for your submission. 

Feather bucks can be used to purchase 

our PBIS events on Fridays. 

Principal Notes: 
    Thank you  Mr. Borchardt and Mrs. Pierson for 

organizing our Fine Arts Nite. It was a wonderful 

event  and so amazing to see how many families 

came out for the evening.  

    Our next huge event is the Fun Fair on April 

27th. Tickets are on sale now but will also be 

available the night of the event.  

School Supplies 18-19 
It’s that time of year again. The PTH 
has made ordering school supplies easy 
for everyone. Just a few clicks of your 
mouse and supply kits will be sent to 
the school for next year. Kits will be 
delivered to your child’s classroom so 
they don’t have to worry about carrying 
them in on the first day of school. Click 
on the link below for more information. 
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk
-hollow-elementary-school/ 
 

mailto:shenricksen@live.com
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/hawk-hollow-elementary-school/

